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Welcome to Week 33! We
have officially arrived at

the busiest time of the
school year. With our

Annual Golf Tournament
this Friday, and a calendar

full of end-of-the-year
activities, we can all start

to see summer break ahead
of us. In the coming weeks,
be sure to keep a check on
the weekly newsletter and

all school emails for
information about all the

upcoming events. As a
reminder, we will send out

Interim Reports this Friday
via email. Please take a
moment to review your

child's grades so everyone
can finish the year strong.
Until next week, stay safe

and be blessed!

UPCOMING DATES

May 2 - 6

Teacher Appreciation
Week

May 6
Golf Tournament

May 9
Wear a Baseball Cap

May 20
Field Day

May 30
Memorial Day - No

School

June 3
Last Day of School

Early Dismissal
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Go to: smile.amazon.com and look up
Sacred Heart Catholic School - Danville,

VA and select it as your charity. 0.5%
of your purchase will go to SHCS at no

cost to you!
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Virtus Sessions
Please be sure to sign up for a VIRTUS
session if you are a new family or you have
not completed the course at SHCS before.

 There will be more volunteer
opportunities as the year progresses
and we don't want you to miss out on
last minute chances to participate with
your student!

You can register for a session by heading
to virtus.org and choosing Diocese of
Richmond when creating your account. 

Session Dates
May 4th- 5:30pm

HAVE QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT US!

Matthew Weatherford
Principal

mweatherford@sheartschool .com



Mary Jane Coble
HR/Scholarship Coordinator
mjcoble@sheartschool .com



Sara Gauldin

Technology Coordinator
sgauldin@sheartschool .com



Delaney Sul l ivan

Development & Enrol lment
Special ist

dsul l ivan@sheartschool .com



Myrna Yupanqui
Administrative Assistant 

myupanqui@sheartschool .com



TONIGHT!!

Penny Wars are going on
until Friday! Pennies count as

positive points for classes,
while silver or green are
negative-- 100 pennies

would be 100 points, but
another class could sink that
with four quarters! The class
that has the most points at

the end (or the least
negative!) will cash in on a
special treat. Please start

collecting and sending in your
change for this awesome

school fundraiser!

The Excellence in Catholic
Education Awards recognizes
some of the best educators in
Catholic Schools throughout
the Diocese of Richmond. It
was truly an honor to have
our very own Beth Brown

recognized for 2022.
Congratulations Beth and

thank you for all you do for
Sacred Heart Catholic

School!
Please be sure

that money owed
on any accounts

MUST be turned in
by May 31st!

ALL library books
are due by May

25th. If your child
has any overdue
books after that
date, you will be
responsible for
paying for the

books. 
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